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Bell Nunnally Partner Ross Angus Williams has started a position on the Governance 
Committee for The Warren Center, a nonprofit agency that advocates, serves and 
empowers the children and families impacted by developmental delays and 
disabilities – with locations in Garland, Tx. (East); Irving, Tx. (West) and Richardson, Tx. 
(Central). Created in 1968, The Warren Center helps children reach their 
developmental goals through individualized therapy-based care and equips parents 
through monthly education workshops and support groups so they can be confident 
advocates for their children.

To learn more about The Warren Center, please click here.
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